
   

 

Christmas Lunch Report 
Mount Macedon Hotel on Sunday 26 November 2023 

Sadly, the function room booked by Jon several months earlier was not available due to renova-

tions. Happily, a fairy-light festooned marquee in the garden was all ours, complete with bar.  

27 adults and 1 Maisie attended, travelling from near and very far. Enough Humbers to admire and 

discuss, but I’m sure there were many there in spirit, plus 1 honourary Humber Rolls Royce.  

A thoroughly enjoyable day, with great company, lots of prizes, and much convivial conversation. 

Above left is Geoff Bock reading a dra-

matic seasonal poem for everyone’s en-

tertainment. Above right: by the end of the 

long day Maisie was happy to snuggle 

down for a rest! 



 



   

 

Our Humbers! 



 



   

 

Door Prize Winners: if your number is drawn, come and pick a prize!... 

The Quiz!  

Rod Burchill created a fiendish crossword 

puzzle, which not only required good auto-

motive and general knowledge but the abil-

ity to decipher the blurry numbers. 

I wanted to include the quiz for our mem-

bers to enjoy. I tried - but alas, the sheer 

size and complexity defeated me (soz!) 

Rod and Majella donated the very desirable 

first prize. The worthy winners were Chris 

and Mike Glare - well done! 

The prizes! Lyn Beaumont 

Bob Beaumont Rob Young 

Jennette Maclagan Jo Stephen Bev Lindorff Liz Young 

John Washbourne Hans Paas 

John Docker 



 

Geoff Bock once again drove from Narrandera in NSW to attend, more than 400km. Good on you Geoff! 

Club VP Donna Shaw donated 2 wonderful grille badges as surprise prizes.  

Michael Paas won one, and Ray won the second. I forgot to take a picture of Ray on the day, so I 

posed him in front of the HCCV Honour Board in the Club’s Technical Library (aka our spare room 

at home). Need any technical references? Contact us! 

More Prize Winners 

Last but not least, a small gift for our following long-distance travellers 

Daryl and Jennette Maclagan drove more than 

300km from Wodonga to attend, so I thought that 

was also worthy of recognition! 

And finally, an Honourable Mention to John Docker, who drove from Milawa a distance of around 250km. 


